
The 15 organizations of the Professional Outreach
Program in the Schools (POPS), are requesting
additional base funding of $500,000 to increase arts
education capacity for all K-12 Utah students with
particular attention to underserved communities. 

Arts education programming is limited by funding,
and requests for services exceed the organizations’
ability to meet the needs of Utah's growing
population.
Schools in rural communities have less access to
high quality art education, which we could provide
with funding for the creation of digital content.

PROBLEMS TO ADDRESS

Currently the 15 POPS organizations collectively serve over
441,312 students throughout the state. Increased funding
would increase POPS reach and impact and allow these
organizations to further develop virtual materials for all
students across Utah. 

STUDENTS + TEACHERS
SERVED 2020-2021

441,312
REQUESTED

ONGOING FUNDS

$500,000


